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Lincoln Park sport court closed beginning Thursday, October 2 for sealing/coating/striping

 

 

[DULUTH, MN] On Thursday, October 2, 2025, the Lincoln Park sport court will be striped and a
sealant coating will be applied to the multi-use tennis/pickleball and basketball courts. This sealant
coating will preserve the long-term life of the court.

To accommodate this work, the entire sport court will be closed beginning Thursday and remain
closed through the anticipated project completion date of Friday, October 3. Striping will be
completed in the following week and announced later.

The City of Duluth thanks court users for their patience through this process.
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